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La Salle County Clerk 

 Due to unforeseen circumstances with the basement of the La Salle County Governmental 

Complex 707 E Etna Rd Ottawa IL 61350, Early Voting will not be taking place in the basement of the 

Governmental Complex. Early Voting will take place in the EMA building, which is located at the back of 

our parking lot and addressed as 711 E Etna Rd. Ottawa IL 61350. The days and hours of Early Voting will 

not change and can be found at www.lasallecountyil.gov.  
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